So much has changed. So
much is different. Some
might say harder. However, |
have a new mantra, “Life
isn’t about waiting for the
storm to pass, it’s about
learning to dance in the
rain.” Though times have
changed we are still so
blessed and we have so much
to celebrate. So, gosh darn it!

[ am going to celebrate!

We can celebrate our new
Meals on Wheels truck, our
new cook, each other, and that
we are still able to remain
open. What is good in your
life?

On top of that....Did you
know there is practically a
holiday every day of the year?
Some days have multiple
holidays. Now, I am not
talking about Christmas or
Labor Day. I mean
“International Talk Like a
Pirate Day” and “Ask a Silly
Question Day”. September is
full of fun and wacky things
to celebrate.
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I have picked out a few for
September and I hope you
will come celebrate with us!
First, for those of you who
know me you know that I
love to travel and trying the
local cuisine is one of my
favorite parts. On
September 10, we will be
sampling the cuisine of
Greece. [Do you have an
international cuisine you
think the Seniors might like?
Let Ella know]

We will also celebrate Make
a Hat Day (9/15), Miniature
Golf Day (9/21), and Crazy
Hair Day (9/29).

We at the Senior Center will
continue to celebrate all that
is good in our world and we

hope you will, too!

September 2020

| PLEASE REMEMBER YOU
| MUST CALL BY 9 AM. TO
| MAKE A RESERVATION
FOR LUNCH AT THE
SENIOR CENTER. WE
HOPE TO SEE YOU
SOON!

754-6465



